
 

 

The  Post 

ACE clubs are here! Check out the cool flyer to see what great 

clubs are offering this year. Clubs will start September 8th. Stu-

dents can still sign up for clubs via this link: https://forms.gle/

qeYpUU8dqT7DvMK9A. Please note that driver’s ed is now full 

and students will be added to a waitlist. If you have any questions, 

please contact Carnetta Griffin (Carnetta.griffin@yesprep.org or 

713-417-3042). Also, please check on Northside’s social media ac-

counts for the parent orientation video with more information.  
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